From: Daryl Hunter

To: Leann Nguyen
Date: December 15, 2009

Subject: FCC File# 0585-EX-ST-2009

Message:
ViaSat maintains a 7/24 Network Operations Center (NOC)

The telephone number is 1-888-272-7232. Any of the on-shift technicians will be able to facilitate the
termination of transmissions.

Regards,

Daryl

Daryl T. Hunter

Director, Regulatory Affairs

760-476-2583
daryl.hunter@viasat.com



